
Dear Parents & Carers 
  
Reception through to Year 6 Influenza Immunisation Session 
  
We are due to come to your school on Thursday 20th October to deliver the above 
immunisation to students in reception to year 6 only.  
  
As you are aware, we are now using e-consent platform for our all our immunisation 
programmes. For parents to complete the electronic forms please can you share the 
attached letter with all parents/carers as soon as possible. The e-consent form can be 
completed online on any platform including mobile phone, tablet or computer. If parents 
have any difficulty, please direct them to the immunisation team and we can assist (contact 
details on attached letter). 
  
Please if you haven’t already sent us the class lists, could you do so at your earliest 
convenience.  
  
In order to support the success of our e-consent platform and increase uptake in your 
school communities, please can you arrange for regular reminders to be sent to parents to 
complete their online forms twice weekly, and for the link to be displayed on the school 
website.   
  
Please can you inform parents that we will be closing the consent portal 48 hours prior to 
the session to give us time to triage the forms that we have received. 
  
The E-consent process requires that the team are allocated a room which has internet 
access and access to electric sockets to charge their tablets/ laptops. Please contact the 
team if this will be an issue. 
  
As always thank you for your continued support in delivering the immunisation programme 
in Enfield. We would appreciate if you could confirm that you have received this e-mail. 
  
  

Kind Regards  

  

Enfield Immunisation Team 

Administrator 
Barnet, Enfield and Haringey Mental Health NHS Trust  
Baytree House, 
Christchurch Close 
Enfield, 
EN2 6NZ 
Office: 020 8702 3499 

 


